
14 May 2021 

 

SORRY, but the Main Gate was not completed today because of the rain 

and subsequent flooding.   

So on TUESDAY access by the main gate will NOT be possible after 12 noon. 

Hopefully everything will be back to normal by Wednesday morning. 

 

The gate in Amber Grove can be used.  The code there is 19840.  When the work is done on 

the main gate the current padlock will be put back on with the same code as now until we 

install the new entry system. 

 

13 May 2021 

Main Gate 

A couple of weeks ago we told you we are having a new gate fitted.  It will happen next 

Monday 17 May 2021.  You will  NOT BE ABLE TO USE THE MAIN GATE ON HENDON 

WAY ON MONDAY, except after 4pm and only if they have finished.the work  The gate in 

Amber Grove can be used.  The code there is 19840.  When the work is done the current 

padlock will be put back on with the same code as now until we install the new entry system. 


